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2 0 1 7  

V o l u m e  4 ,  I s s u e  1  

Dear Cascade Students and Families, 
     On behalf of the ASB Officers and Staff at Cascade, I would like to 
welcome you to Cascade High School and to an amazing school year! 
We are all excited to be working together as a community to reach our 
goals and have fun throughout the year in events such as the Food 
Drive, club and sports competitions, Blood Drives, school dances, and 
more. 
     So far, the school year has already been great. We started off the 
year giving a free Cascade “C” shirt to every student who purchased an 

ASB card. Doing things like this, we hope to see more students participating in Crimson and Gray 
Fridays and wearing spirit gear to games and events. Starting this year, we are also providing a 
“rooter bus” for student to take to away football games to make transportation easier for games 
that are further away. We hope to see as many students as possible at not just football games, but 
all sporting events! 
     This past summer, Cascade Leadership students came up with this year’s motto, “We aren’t 
Bruins without U!” Not only does this have to do with attendance and how important being at 
Cascade is, but to us, it also means that every single student at Cascade is an important part of our 
community, no matter their gender, race, background, life goal, or any other classification. Every 
Bruin is welcome at Cascade and will always matter, no matter what happens and no matter how 
many trials or hardships come our way this year. No matter what comes our way, we will stay 
strong as a community, and overcome the hard things and refuse to be defined by them. Every 
student is entitled to a voice at our school and our goal as an ASB is to ensure all students have a 
chance to express themselves this year and make the most of their High School experience. If at 
any moment a student finds themselves feeling excluded, alone, separated, or feeling unsafe, it is 
perfectly acceptable to find a trusted friend or adult who can help provide support and comfort in 
any time of need. 
     Every student at Cascade is important to us, and together, we can make this school year fun, 
successful, and memorable. Every Bruin has something valuable to share, and that will be what 
makes this year amazing and help us all learn and grow together. 
     We are so excited to be on this journey with all of you, and know we will all have a great 
school year together, because We aren’t Bruins without U! 
 
Sincerely,  
Connor Robinson 
ASB President 
Cascade High School  

MOVING? NEW PHONE NUMBER? EMAIL? 
Please contact Catherine Shaw in the Main Office for a contact update sheet. 

 

Everett Public School News 5-8 

Tyro 10 

College App Party 11 

Attendance Information 14-15 

Dates 16 

mailto:cshaw@everettsd.org
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P i c t u r e  r e t a k e  d a y !  

Kimberly Belair ~ CTE/PE 

Carmen Boggs ~ Special Ed 

Kyle Chrisman ~ Security 

Jessica Easthope ~ Asst. Principal 

Stephanie Ghidossi ~ SLP 

Lisa Hager ~ Registrar 

Jenifer Himstedt ~ English 

Brittney Jaurez ~ Special Ed 

 

Stephen Jensen ~ Science 

Kimberly Khatibi ~ Special Ed 

Jessie Montalov-Lopez ~ Spanish 

Linda Navaran ~ Special Ed 

Rachel Poe ~ English 

Rebecca Richardson ~ French 

Bretta Ringo ~ Art 

Yuhua Wang ~ Chinese 
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W e l c o m e  n e w  b r u i n  s t a f f !  

Tuesday, October 24 
Lunches in the Cafeteria 

Don’t like your picture - want a retake? 
Just bring your picture packet to the 

photographer on 
retake day during lunches. 
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Welcome to Jeff Woods and Louis 
Bremond of Herff Jones! They will 
be presenting the various options to 
the Class of 2017 for the graduation 
announcements, class rings, caps 
and gowns and other items for 
graduation.  
Seniors make sure to attend your 
first senior meeting on October 
3rd at 9:19 am in the cafeteria 

and pick up your graduation information packet. 

Herff Jones Contact Information 
Telephone: 425.488.7213 
Website: highschool.jerffjones.com 
Email: jawoods@herffjones.com 
Address: 13027 Bothell Everett Hwy #E 
Everett, WA 98208 
 

2 0 1 8  G r a d u a t i o n  V e n d o r  
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~ OCTOBER ~ 
3 ~ Senior Meeting - Cafeteria @ 9:19 am 
4 ~ Curriculum Night 
12 ~ Senior Night /High School & Beyond 
19 ~ Class Picture - 9:19 am 
19  ~ Cap & Gown Orders Taken During Lunches 
20 ~ Cap & Gown Orders Taken During Lunches 
27 ~ College Application Party Day 
 
~ NOVEMBER ~ 
13 ~ Senior Pictures due for yearbook 
17 ~ Senior Quotes Due 
 
~ DECEMBER ~  
4 ~ College Bound Scholarship Night - CHS @ 7pm 
7 ~ Grad Order Make-Up Day @ Lunches 
 
~ March ~  
5 ~ Grad Ads due for yearbook 
 
~ APRIL ~  
20 ~ Graduation Announcement Delivery (Lunches) 
 

~ MAY ~ 
1 ~ Mandatory Senior Meeting - Cafeteria - 9:19 am 
24 ~ Scholarship/Awards Night - Cafeteria @ 7:00 p.m. 
 
~ JUNE ~  
2 ~ Senior Ball  - Nile Golf & Country Club 
5 ~ Senior Tea - 3:00 pm 
11 & 12 ~ Senior Finals 
TBD ~ Senior Assembly 
14 ~ Graduation Practice & Cap & Gown Distribution 
15 ~ Graduation Practice & Jubilation 
16 ~ Class of 2018 Graduation @ Noon & Senior Celebration 

highschool.jerffjones.com
mailto:jawoods@herffjones.com
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CASCADE HIGH SCHOOL 

 SPIRIT WEAR 

 

 

 

Available at The PRIDE SHOP 

in The CAVE 
 

Hours:   

Monday-Thursday  

7:00 am – 7:30 am  

10: 45 am – 12:00 pm 

 

801 East Casino Road 

Everett, Washington  

425.385.6127 

jgalli@everettsd.org 

 

Tee shirts between ~ $5.oo and $25.oo 

Sweatshirts between ~ $15.oo and $35.oo 

Hats between ~ $5.oo and $20.oo 

 

AND MUCH, MUCH MORE!!!! 
 

Cash and Checks Accepted 
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E v e r e t t  S c h o o l  d i s t r i c t  n e w s  

Delayed start or closed schools 
If we have to cancel school or delay the start of school, we will use our parent communication 
system to call in the morning, typically around 5:45 a.m., with a brief message about the reason for 
closure or delay. We will also use local media and post the message on our website. If there is no 
announcement about Everett Public Schools, school is on the regular schedule. 
 
More information and resources for school closures or delays is on the district website under the 
Parents tab.  
 
In cases of inclement weather or other emergencies, please: 

check your email or phone for district messages; 

listen for media announcements; 

view the district’s website at www.everettsd.org; 

watch district Facebook, Twitter or Instagram accounts; or 

call our district information line 425-385-4636. 

 
Did you miss a call from us? 
If missed a call from your school, please first check your voice mail or your email for the message 
rather than calling the school. Schools are often inundated with phone calls from parents after they 
send an automated call and cannot answer all of the calls. 
 
Is your contact information up-to-date at school? 
If your contact information has changed, please let your school know so we can reach you. 
 
School Performance Report 
Our school’s performance report is available online on each school’s website. More information is 
available on the Office of Superintendent of Public Instruction website. Click on “State Report Card” 
and select Everett from the list of districts. 
 
Capital projects updates 
The district is hard at work on many projects approved by voters in April 2016. Design work has 
been completed on both the North Middle School modernization and new Elementary 18. Both 
projects will break ground this spring. Check out the videos and more updates at 
www.everettsd.org/capitalprojects.  
 
North Middle School     Elementary 18 
 

 
 
 

file:///C:/Users/05982/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.Outlook/WJBV07GY/www.everettsd.org
https://www.facebook.com/EverettPublicSchools
https://twitter.com/everettschools
https://www.instagram.com/everettschoolswa/
http://www.k12.wa.us/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=dBYWA_rblRg
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=aThlSCyzIyg
http://www.everettsd.org/capitalprojects


6 

E v e r e t t  S c h o o l  D i s t r i c t  N e w s ,  c o n t i n u e d  
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Back-to-school safety reminders 
It’s helpful to talk with your child from time to time about staying safe and alert, especially when 
traveling to and from school. Here are just a few quick reminders: 
 

Walk with a buddy 

Be aware of your surroundings (cell phones and ear buds put away) 

Wait with a friend or adult at bus stops 

For adults, stop for buses when they have the stop arm out 

Report anything suspicious to an adult right away 

 
Watch for the mobile app 
This fall families can download a mobile app to easily access student information, grades, 
attendance, lunch balances, calendars and more! (picture also attached to this email) 
 

 
 
Mapping your future 
What you can do now to chart your course 
 
Join us at a High School and Beyond family night to: 

Enjoy free pizza 

 Herff Jones will be taking graduation supply orders 

Get help with financial aid and college admissions 

Get help registering for College Bound scholarships (grades 7 and 8) 

Learn to use Naviance to make college and career plans 

Meet community and 4-year colleges & universities 

Visit the college & career fair 

Interpreters are available. 
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Cascade High School 
High School and Beyond 

Thursday, October 12 
5:30 to 7:30 pm 

 
 
Website = tools for you 
The website has tools to make your life easier. Sign in to: 

Customize a personal profile in MyView 

Add your student’s school and teachers’ calendars to your calendar view 

Filter calendar items by category 

Export calendar items to your personal calendar 

Access Grades & More, lunch menus and staff contact information from the home page 

Find directions and maps to event locations listed on the calendar 

 
If you are a parent or guardian authorized to have Web access to your student’s records, you can 
sign in to the website using the same login and password you use for online grades to customize 
MyView. Need a login or not sure if you have access? Contact LMS@everettsd.org for help. 
 
New communication plan of low and negative lunch balances 
Food and Nutrition Services wants all students to have a positive meal experience and makes an 
effort to minimize identification and individual impact for a student with insufficient funds in-hand or 
in their account. To support this effort we will no longer communicate negative balances with 
students, only with parents.  
We will use the following tools: 

 On Tuesday and Thursday evenings, negative balance phone calls and e-mails will be sent 

through the district communication system. 

 On Sunday evening, a low balance phone call and e-mail will be sent through the district 

communication system. 

 Homeroom teachers will send green reminder envelopes home in student backpacks to 

families when a balance is getting low. 
 
Parents can sign up with MyPaymentsPlus.com for free. By setting up an account parents will be 
able to: 

Check account balances 

View transaction history 

Set up low balance notifications 

Make payments online 

 

We appreciate your help to ensure that all students have a positive experience during breakfast 
and lunch. 
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E v e r e t t  S c h o o l  D i s t r i c t  N e w s  ( c o n t i n u e d )  

mailto:LMS@everettsd.org
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N e i g h b o r h o o d  a s s o c i a t i o n  i n v i t e  

Is your family prepared for an emergency? 
Sign up for Smart911 to save time and possibly lives 
 
Now you can provide 9-1-1 with the information they need to help any member of your family before 
an emergency happens.  
 
Seconds count when ... 

A child is missing 

There's a fire 

You experience a medical emergency 

There's an accident at home, or on the job 

You are in a vehicle accident 
 

Seconds save lives. Sign up for Smart911 today. 
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E v e r e t t  S c h o o l  D i s t r i c t  N e w s ,  c o n t i n u e d  

Even before the last day of school last summer Cascade Robotics was 
finishing planning for the 2nd annual robotics a yard sale in coordination 
with Windermere Real Estate at their Edmonds location. The yard sale 
was a huge success and we were able to rise over $1700 for the robotics 
team!  

The robotics team would like to thank everyone that donated items for 
the yard sale, and the money will go towards helping Cascade further 
open a future for student’s interested going into STEM careers. 

Next the team celebrated and other important sponsorships 
recommitment with Crane Aerospace in September when they presents Cascade Bruin Robotics and Washington FIRST a 
check for $12,000. The team is aiming to gain more sponsorship from other Boeing suppliers in the Everett Mukilteo area 
such as Fluke and Electro-Impact. 

As the school year unfolds and the robotics season begins, the team will attempt to attend the PNW FRC District 
Championship EWU this season all while having fun and gaining important skills that will provide students with a 
competitive edge throughout their careers.   

Again thank you to all of the people that helped make the yard sale a huge success and thank you to all the people that help 
make robotics a better place for everyone. 

C a s c a d e  r o b o t i c s  n e w s  

I'd like to invite you to join your neighbors at the monthly Cascade View and Twin Creeks Neighborhoods Association 
meetings. Cascade View and Twin Creeks are 2 of 19 City neighborhoods. I am the chair. We meet on the 3rd Monday of 
each month, except August and December, at the EPD South Precinct at Everett Mall Way and West Mall Drive at 7:00 
PM. We always have a great Guest Speaker. In June, we took a tour of the SNOPAC 911 Call Center. It was fascinating 
how they handle emergency calls! On July 17th, we also hosted a Candidates Forum for all local offices. It was a 
resounding success! We had 13 candidates for various offices and over 36 neighbors participating!  

Michael LionMan Trujillo  
lionman47@yahoo.com 
425-750-9547 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=0013Yv3B13eUhtODHEQ8LyFe09GjQOemmC1Z-xwhXNw2Yiv1yB2ZzALSeup4Fubvtt2QRD-9ejh3h0LYOz079evgj-asKJV_fKExnKaeZ-i9Qp0x2CmDjoSjQ==
mailto:lionman47@yahoo.com
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 If we have to cancel school or delay the start 
of school, we will use our parent 
communication system to call in the morning 
after 5:45 a.m. with a brief message about the 
reason for closure or delay. We will also use 
local media and post the message on our 
website. If there is no announcement about 
Everett Schools, school is on the regular 
schedule. 
 More information and resources for school 
closures or delays is on the district website 
under the Parents tab.  
 In cases of inclement weather or other 
emergencies, please: 

listen for media announcements; 

view the district’s website at 

www.everettsd.org; or 

call our district information line 425-385-

4636. 

D e l a y e d  s t a r t  o r  c l o s e d  s c h o o l s  
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The start of the school year is a big time of transition in the lives of families. As parents of 
teens, we often wonder how to support our kids while letting them learn independence 
and take responsibility for their lives. The following is an excerpt from Aha! Parenting 
(an on-line parenting website, created by Dr. Laura Markham, Clinical Psychologist) that 
reminds us of the importance of staying connected to our teenagers.  
 
Staying Connected to Your Teen 
 
"We need to rethink the old metaphor of separating from our teens and replace it with the concept of 
extension. That is, during adolescence, teenagers need to extend away from their parents, all the while staying connected to their parents. 
Their job is to extend; your job is to connect." - Michael Riera  
 

In the United States, we often make a cultural presumption that teens and young adults who are close to their parents 
are less independent in their lives. That's not true, says recent research. In fact, young adults who feel they can share 
honestly with their parents say they feel free to make independent decisions and don't feel the need to rebel against their 
parents' expectations.  

Our job as parents is to meet our kids' emotional needs at each stage of their development so they can advance to the 
demands of the next stage. In the teen years, everything we've done right and wrong comes into sharp focus. If we've 
accepted our child's dependency needs AND affirmed her development into her own separate person, she'll stay 
connected to us even as her focus shifts to peers, high school and the passions that make her soul sing.  

It’s appropriate for kids to become increasingly independent throughout their teen years. But it’s critical, for most of 
those years, for parents to remain their teen’s emotional and moral compass. Kids will begin to experiment with intimate 
relationships outside the family, but to do that successfully, they still rely on those intimate relationships at home 
remaining solid.  

We need to invite our children to rely on us emotionally until they’re emotionally ready to depend on themselves. Too 
often, in our culture, we let teenagers transfer their dependency outside the family, with disastrous results. Teens often 
give up a great deal of themselves in pursuit of the closeness they crave, only to crash against the hard reality that other 
teens aren’t developmentally able to offer them what they need.  The biggest predictor of how early your child will 
become sexually active? The closer she is to you and her other parent, the longer she'll wait. 

It is NOT a sign of healthy emotional development for a teen to push parents away, or for parents to let him. That’s a 
sign of a damaged relationship. Attempting to parent when your relationship with your teen is damaged is like pushing a 
boulder uphill. It’s never too late in your relationship with your child to do repair work, to move closer. But it’s a whole 
lot harder to build the strong connection you want if the foundation isn’t there. 

S t a y i n g  c o n n e c t e d  

file:///C:/Users/05982/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/Temporary%20Internet%20Files/Content.Outlook/1EZ1UD9F/www.everettsd.org
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The 2016-2017 issue of Tyro received a First Place Award 
in the School Magazine category, earning 930 points (out 
of 1,000), American Scholastic Press Association, which is 
based in New York.  
 
The magazine received perfect 
scores in the following categories: 

 Organization (200/200) 

 Design (150/150) 

 Presentation (180/180) 

TYRO are still available for purchase, $7 in the 

Treasurer’s Office 
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College Application Party Day 

November 4, 2016 

ALL DAY – 7:30am – 12:50pm 

 

Why?  A chance to work on your college applications with College  

Admissions Representatives coming to Cascade to help you! 
 
 Have a question about an application? 
 Need someone to read an essay? 
 Don’t know where to start? 
 Don’t know if you even qualify to apply to a 4 year university? 
 
The purpose of CAPD is to help you complete applications to a 4 year university. You can be 
almost done and just need someone to look it over, or you can start your application right there on 
the spot. 

C o l l e g e  a p p l i c a t i o n  p a r t y  d a y !  

 

 

 

H s  &  b e y o n d  f a f s a  c o m p l e t i o n  e v e n t  

October 12, 2017 
5:30 to 7:30 pm 
CHS Cafeteria 

Please bring the following information with you to complete your FAFSA/WASFA: 

 Student and Parent income information (2015 tax return is perfect, if available) 

 Additional financial documents such as child support statements, TANF or welfare information, real estate, 
investments, family business or farm information 

FAFSA filers must also bring: 

 Student social security number 

 One parent’s social security number (if they have one) 

 Birthdates 

 Date of marriage or divorce 
 
WASFA filers, please bring any income information and tax returns if  available. 

http://connection.naviance.com/cascadehs
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CASCADE HIGH SCHOOL 

 

 
Welcome to the 2017-2018 school year.  

Please read the information below outlining the CHS Attendance procedures. 

1.  Written notes (paper) or an e-mail to chsattenddance@everettsd.org are 
required to excuse a student’s absence. You can also send a fax to (425) 385-
6002 to excuse your student.  
 

Upon arriving to school, late or leaving early students are required to sign in and sign out of 
the Attendance Office.  If a student is late to school, even if it is during passing time or 
lunchtime, they are required to come to the Attendance Office to sign in and receive a pass 
to class. 

 

Students are not permitted to leave school or meet a parent in the parking lot.  For safety 
reasons, parents/guardians on record with the school must come into the Attendance Office 
to sign out their students.   
 

If a student leaves school without permission and without signing out in the Attendance 
Office, their absences will remain unexcused. 

 

Do NOT text or call your student during class to have them leave.  Teachers do 
not allow students to leave unless the Attendance Office calls to authorize it. 
 

2.  Students must turn in their notes to excuse previous absences, early 
dismissals, bus notes, written by a parent, by 10:00 a.m. in the morning. If your 
student forgets to turn in their absence note, they are welcomed and encouraged to bring it 
the next morning.  
 

3.  Notes must be turned in within 30 days after a student returns back to 
school, not including holidays or weekends, in order to have the absence excused.  Notes 

 

Lisa Haines, Attendance Secretary 
(425) 385-6004 

To excuse an absence or tardy, 
please use the following e-mail address:  

chsattendance@everettsd.org 

 

https://www.everettsd.org/cms/lib/WA01920133/Centricity/Domain/125/EXCUSED%20ABSENCE%20FORM%204%20to%20a%20sheet.pdf
mailto:chsattenddance@everettsd.org
mailto:chsattendance@everettsd.org
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turned in past the 30-day timeframe will be accepted; however, the absence is not excused 
and will be coded with LN for late note.  
 

4.  IF you receive a phone call saying your student was marked absent in a class 
and they say to you, “I was there,” please contact the teacher directly about this discrepancy or 
have your students stop by the attendance office for a pink Attendance Correction Request 
slip.  The student will need to take care of this with the teacher who marked them absent. The 
teacher is the only one that can give permission to change an absence that is deemed a 
“mistake” as they are the only one who can verify if a student was in class, in the wrong seat or 
tardy. The 30 day policy or before 10:00 a.m. policy does not apply for fixing these mistakes.  

 

5.  If your student is out of school over 5 days due to illness, a doctor’s note is 
required to excuse the absence. Homework can be requested for students out 
sick over 3 days. Please be aware that we require 24 hour’s notice to teachers for 
homework collection. You are welcome to email teachers directly to request schoolwork.  
 

6.  Pre-Arranged absence request: If your student is going to be out of school due to 
vacations, surgeries, tournaments, appointments, etc., a pre-arranged absence form is 
required. These forms are found on-line or in the attendance office. This must be filled out by 
the student and signed by all teachers along with parent/guardian. The Principal will review 
and consider all Pre-Arranged absence requests before approval.  
 

7.  PLEASE know what time your student has lunch or is in a PE class. It is not 
possible to find your student during lunch and extremely difficult to find them during 
PE. If you have to pick them up during either of these times, please send a note with your 
student asking for them to be dismissed at a specific time. Your student will bring that note to 
the attendance office before school begins to pick up a pass that will allow them to meet you 
at the attendance office at the time specified.   
 

8.  Please remember that if your student missed the bus, overslept or is running 
late, or had car trouble, the absence WILL NOT be excused. 
 

 9.  The following excuses are considered valid and acceptable per the Everett 
School District Attendance Policy: 

 
Illness                         
Appointment 
Funeral 
Emergency  
Religious Observance 
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C H S  A t t e n d a n c e  c o n t i n u e d  
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The district shall provide equal educational opportunity and 
treatment for all students in all aspects of the academic and 
activities program without regard to race, color, national origin, 
creed, religion, sex, sexual orientation, gender expression, 
gender identity, veteran or military status, the presence of any 
physical, sensory or mental disability or the use of a trained dog 
guide or service animal by a student with a disability.   
 
Designated to handle inquiries about nondiscrimination policies 
are: 

Affirmative Action Office – Carol Stolz, 
cstolz@everettsd.org, 425-385-4106 

Title IX Officer – Randi Seaberg, 
rseaberg@everettsd.org, 425-385-4104  

504 Coordinator – Becky Ballbach, 
rballbach@everettsd.org, 425-385-4063 

ADA Coordinator – Becky Clifford, 
rclifford@everettsd.org, 

425-385-5250 
Address: 3900 Broadway, Everett, WA 98201 

 
Required legal notices are also available on the district website 
and in the Student Rights and Responsibilities Handbook that is 
sent home with each student. 

801 E. CASINO RD 

EVERETT, WA 98203 

Tel: 425-385-6000 

Fax: 425-385-6002 

Website: WWW. 

EVERETT.K12.WA.US/

CASCADE/ 

CASCADE HIGH 

SCHOOL 

 Oct. 19 & 20 ~ Grad Orders during 
Lunches 

 Oct. 21 ~ Puget Sound Festival 

 Oct. 24 ~ Picture Re-Take Day 

 Oct. 27 ~ College App Day 

 Oct. 27 ~ Pumpkin Run 

 Oct. 28 ~ Halloween Funfest 

 Oct. 31 ~ Costume Volleyball 

 

 Oct. 3 ~ Class of 2018 Meeting   
9:19 am 

 Oct. 4 ~ Curriculum Night          
6:00 pm 

 Oct. 10 ~ Freshmen Speeches & 
Elections 

 Oct. 11 ~ PSAT - Late Start 

 Oct 12 ~ Senior Night/HS & Beyond 
5:30 pm 

 Oct. 13 ~ No School - Teacher Work 
Day 

 Oct. 19 ~ Class of 2018 Class Picture 
9:19 am 

I m p o r t a n t  r e m i n d e r s  &  d a t e s !  

“School of 

Pride” 

 Halloween Funfest 
 
 

 
 
 

Saturday, October 28 
10 am to 1 p.m. 
CHS Cafeteria 

 

Suggested Donations Of 
2 cans of non-perishable food 
Or $1.00 per child accepted 

at the door 
to benefit VOA 

 

Proceeds from this event will be donated to VOA. Funds collected are 
private monies and will be held in trust by the Everett Public School district 

exclusively for the specified purpose. 

mailto:cstolz@everettsd.org
mailto:rseaberg@everettsd.org
mailto:rballbach@everettsd.org
mailto:rclifford@everettsd.org
http://www.everettsd.org/domain/1493

